
 
Dear Representative Mursau, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to offer some topics of discussion for the Special Committee 
on State Tribal Relations. 
 

•         Funding for transporting tribal elders (see attachment) 
•         Tribal law enforcement officers, this issue is the same as previous proposed legislation 

by the committee. 
•         All other proposed legislation submitted by the previous committee that did not get 

legislative approval. 
 
I look forward to meeting you and working on the above mentioned areas, and any other that 
may arise, with the committee.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Montano, Director of Tribal Operations 
Red Cliff Band of Lake Superior Chippewa 
88385 Pike Rd., Hwy 13 
Red Cliff, WI 54814 
 
 


